TOWN FOREST COMMITTEE MINUTES – draft copy
MAKE-UP OF FEBRUARY’S CANCELED MEETING

DATE: 			March 6, 2019

MEMBERS PRESENT:  	Jeff Crosby, Chair; Fred Mullen, Treasurer;
				Ron Jarvis, Secretary;			
MEMBERS ABSENT:	Woody Bowne, Vice Chair

PREVIOUS MINUTES:	November minutes were accepted as presented.				
TREASURERS REPORT:	Treasurers report was accepted as read.

OLD BUSINESS:		Committee discussed the Crosby property purchase and whether it
needed to be approved at town meeting.  No clear answer had been put forth.   

NEW BUSINESS:		Ed White leaving Dunbarton left the committee one member short.  We 
				were all pleased that Town Report had been dedicated to Ed.  He seemed
 pleased with the plaque with the names and dates of the four Dunbarton
Committees that Ed had served on.				

The name Bryan Comeau had been mentioned at previous meetings as a
potential TFC member.  He was contacted and stated that he was
interested in becoming a member.  He attended this meeting.  The 
members gave Bryan an overview of the committee’s history and recent
[bookmark: _GoBack]work.  The Committee learned that he is a forester whose business is 
				located in Dunbarton.  Business contacts have familiarized him with local 
				forest owners. allowing Bryan to become familiar with forestlands in
Dunbarton.

The members felt that he would be an asset to the TFC.  The
process of getting Bryan appointed as a member of the TFC will
begin when Jeff Crosby contacts the Town Administrator.  She
will get Bryan’s name on the agenda for possible appointment by
the Selectmen.			 
		
CORRESPONDANCE 	None
ACTION ITEMS:		Jeff Crosby will contact the Town Administrator concerning Bryan
Comeau’s appointment to the Town Forest Committee.
				
MEETING ADJOURNED:		At 9:00 pm
NEXT MEETING:			Wednesday, May 1, 2019 at 7:30 at the Fire Station
RESPECTFULLY  SUBMITTED:	Ron Jarvis, Secretary	 
